
Dear Shoreline Families,                                                              August 11, 2021 

We are looking forward to the start of the school year and having our VIKES return to 
Shoreline!  Please read through the following information to help answer your questions 
and plan for the 2021-22 school year.  We will send further updates each week. 

School Supplies: 

● Backpack 
● Water bottle 
● Headphones or earbuds (optional) 

We will provide the rest of the school supplies.  You may want to purchase crayons, 
pencils, glue, and markers for at home projects and homework. 
  
Demographic Updates and Teacher Assignments: 

Once you complete this task, you will be able to see your child’s teacher. 

● Sign in to Parent Portal http://ps-wh.muskegonisd.org/public 
○ Click “Forgot Password” if you need to. It will take 24 hours to reset. 
○ Email or call the office if you need help at 231-893-1050 or 

tanyanapier@whitehallschools.net 
● Scroll down the left side to “Demographic Update” 
● You must provide at least one “Parent/Guardian Contact” and one “Emergency 

Contact.” 
● Open the documents and click “I Accept” (Student Handbook/Tech Agreement…) 
● Registration is complete after you sign electronically and hit “submit.” 
● Check the website for a list of teachers and the start/end times for each class. 

First Day of School Family Visit - Tuesday, August 24: 

Your child’s teacher will send you a Sign-Up Genius link by August 18th to sign up for a 2 
hour First Day Session with a parent.   You and your child will be able to learn about 
Shoreline, walk through a shortened schedule, and review expectations for the classroom, 
hallway, playground, and lunch. Your child must be accompanied by one adult.  More 
information to come! Students' second day of school will be Monday, August 30th. 
This will be a full day.  

School Pictures 
School pictures will be taken on Wednesday, September 23rd during the school day.  

Breakfast and Lunch 

All students are able to receive FREE breakfast and lunch.  Students will be eating 

breakfast at school again this year. You are always welcome to send lunch from home for 

your child. 

 

Looking forward to a great year! 

 

 

 

Karen Abraham, Principal 

Whitehall District Schools 

205 Market Street — Whitehall, MI  49461 — Telephone: 231-893-1050 — Facsimile: 231-893-4705 
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